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Dear committee 
I am extremely concerned and disillusioned that the chief minister seeks to empower
herself to avoid checks and balances with respect to major projects.
The introduction of a non elected non- expert in the field public servant to work with the
chief minister to avoid proper consideration of projects is neither reasonable nor fair. 
It does nothing to strengthen our democracy.
I would encourage the committee to remember that those who seek power are the least fit
to hold it.
Please proceed with caution.
Consider the welfare of all territorians, not just the top end of town.

Regards 
Julie Hepburn 




